
The 2024 National Sweetcorn Festival Parade 
will be Saturday, August 31, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. 
We encourage everyone to get involved in the 80th Festival. 

Please complete the registration below and mail it back.  
 

A “Parade Packet” will be sent to you 1-2 weeks prior to the parade. 
 

Please return by August 16, 2024 so scheduling can be completed. 
 

Our parade is free to participate in, but we will accept a free will donation. The 
donation that we could receive would go to benefit many projects, for example, 
Toys for Kids, birthday club, post prom and many other projects that take place 
throughout the year.   

 
For information or questions call:  

Andrea Glotzbach at (217) 497-2043 
 

Hope to see you at the Parade! 
Mail registrations to: 

National Sweetcorn Festival Parade  
520 S. Fourth St. 

Hoopeston, IL 60942 

NAME:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  _______________________________________________________ 
   
CITY, STATE, ZIP:  __________________________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
BRIEF DESCRIPTION: _______________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

PARADE INFO WILL BE SENT PRIOR TO PARADE  

Choose One! 
 CIVIC FLOAT 

 COMMERCIAL FLOAT 
 CHURCH FLOAT 

 ANTIQUE AUTO 
 HORSE AND RIDER 

 HORSE AND CART 
 POLITICAL  

 JUST AN ENTRY 

2024 Festival Parade 
Hoopeston, Illinois 

August 31 • 10:30 A.M. 


